
 

 

 
Dometic Corporation 
5155 Verdant Dr.,  

Elkhart, IN.  
46516 
E-mail: recall@dometic.com 

  1 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 2020-06-28 

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

DOMETIC ANNOUNCES RECALL OF CFX3 COOLERS 

This notice applies to ALL OEM, Dealers, Distributors, and Owners of the 
Dometic CFX3 Series Powered Coolers. 

Elkhart, Ind. – Dometic Corporation announces it is voluntarily recalling 
CFX3 cooler that may have a potential electrical issue. The recall affects 
CFX3 coolers manufactured between November 2019 and June 2020. For 
details call 1-888-446-5157, email recall@dometic.com or visit 
www.dometic.com/recall/cfx3   

“Dometic is committed to making the best products that enable our 
customers to live a mobile lifestyle; be that in an RV, boat or vehicle,” said 
Adam Donahue, Outdoor Business Director for Dometic Americas. “While 
the conditions in which this defect could cause damage are incredibly rare, 
our customer’s safety is our highest priory. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 

The potentially affected coolers have the following model numbers: CFX3 
35, CFX3 45, CFX3 55IM, CFX3 75DZ, CFX3 95DZ & CFX3 100. The units 

have serial numbers between 00700001 thru 02303122 & 94900011 
thru 95200240. 

Owners of the recalled unit should email recall@dometic.com or visit 
www.dometic.com/recall  

Best regards, 

Pat McConnell 
Director Product Safety - Compliance & Engineering Services 
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